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Brothers,
On behalf of the Alumni Board Happy Theta Chi Founders Day!

Before we begin official business, we wanted to update everyone about the
29th Golf Outing. We are now just 63 days away from the shotgun start!

You can visit the Zeta Alpha Web site at http://www.zachapter.com and
click on the link on the home page to register or click here!

When you visit the form, you can tell us:

Are you attending?

Are playing golf and with whom?

What you would like to eat at the after-event meal. ($15) - Bring your
money with you!

Do you wish to help by donating prizes?

Do you wish to sponsor a T-sign to support the Helping Hand Fund?

Want a Polo for the Outing?

We just heard from the Chapter and they have
developed Theta Chi Golf Outing Polos and are
making them available to Alumni! Click on the image
to see a larger version.

They have created Theta Chi Golf Outing Polos for

purchase. They are black with a red logo and they are
$27. The orders are open now and will close on April 20th at 9 AM CST. They
can either be shipped directly to you or shipped to the Chapter and they can
bring them to the outing. Please reach out to Past President Cooper Collins if
you have any questions! cooper.collins14@gmail.com

To order click here: https://tcsrugolfouting.itemorder.com/

We look forward to seeing everyone at the outing.

BOARD ELECTIONS

Now to business:

In the February and March Zeta Alpha Alumni Updates President Pederson sent
a call for nominations for three (3) two-year terms to be filled. The terms for
these three positions will begin 6/1/2022 and run through 5/31/2024. At that
time, he announced that all hominations were to be sent to me at my email
address patrickrussell2906@gmail.com by April 1, 2022 and be confirmed by
those being nominated that they intend to run. Nominees were asked to
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submit a 1 or 2 paragraph letter briefly describing themselves and their
background. (such as initiation year and reasons for running.)

As of April 1, 2022 I received three (3) candidates for the three positions
available. There information including initiation year are listed here.

Brother John Farrar '75

I have been Treasurer for the Alumni Chapter since its formal inception. I have
been honored to help see the organization support the undergraduate Chapter
both financially and in brotherhood.

I am running for the BOD again to try to assist in the continued growth and
financial support we as alumni can give to the undergraduate brothers thru the
“Helping Hand Scholarship.”

As a member of the Board, I have worked to support the Alumni Golf Outing
and Homecoming activities that bring the Alumni and Chapter Brothers
together, allowing us to enjoy the great experiences and memoires we had as
undergraduates.

I am a former undergraduate President of Zeta Alpha and have nothing but
found memories of my four years at the Rock.

I have lived in Richmond, VA for the last twenty four years and have worked in
the building materials distribution and supply industry my entire career. 1
currently own Richmond’s largest residential drywall hanging company with
two partners and plan to retire in the next two years.

Daniel Pennell '18

My name is Daniel Pennell. I was a legacy member of the Charter "Alpha"
pledge class of the Zeta Alpha chapter of Theta Chi Fraternity.

During my time at Slippery Rock University, I served as the Secretary on the
Executive Board as well as the Brotherhood and Alumni Relations Chairman.

While at Slippery Rock, I studied Criminology and Leadership while spending
much of my time as a Cadet within the ROTC program as well as a
Pennsylvania National Guard soldier. Additionally, I served as an active
member of the Leadership Excellence Club. Looking back on my achievements
during my years in college, my greatest was juggling my school and fraternity
life with my military life, serving while going to school and ultimately leaving
college with a commission and Top-Secret clearance within the Pennsylvania
National Guard as a 2nd Lieutenant in the U.S. Army Signal Corps.

Since completing my degree in April of 2021, I have been working for the
Pennsylvania National Guard on active orders and I will be leaving for some
training in Fort Gordon Georgia from May to September. When I come back, I
have plans to utilize my Top-Secret Clearance and Information Technology
certifications to work as a cyber security military contractor. I would love to be
a member of the Alumni Board to be able to give back to my fraternity for all it
has given me and to help our current members ensure the future existence
and well-being of our chapter. I look forward to this opportunity.

Logan Tupper '18

My name is Logan Tupper and I was a member of the Charter "Alpha" pledge
class of the Zeta Alpha chapter. In my time at Slippery Rock University, I
served on the Chapter's Executive Board as the Recruitment Chair and Vice
President of Health and Safety.




I also served as the Vice President of Finance for the Slippery Rock Student
Government Association (SGA) where one of my projects was helping to
endow $250,000 to be used for an SGA student scholarship.

I currently work for Stryker doing sales for foot and ankle medical devices.

I currently am spearheading the T-sign fundraising campaign for the golf
outing to support the Helping Hand Scholarship Fund and I am excited for the
opportunity to continue to serve on the Alumni Board to strengthen the ties
between us brothers and work collaboratively with all of you to ensure the
success of the chapter for years to come.

It is now time for you to cast your ballot.
You have until April 25, 2022 to cast your electronic ballot.

Those eligible to vote are initiated alumni members or honorary members Zeta
Alpha Chapter of Theta Chi Fraternity, in good standing.

PLEASE NOTE: DUE TO A CHANGE IN THE CONSTANT CONTACT
SOFTWARE THE REALTIME UPDATE OF RESPONSES IS A FEATURE
THAT IS NO LONGER AVAILABLE. OUR CONCERN HAS BEEN
EXPRESSED AND THIS FEATURE MAY BE REINSTAED IN FUTURE
EDITIONS OF THE SOFTWARE.

To address this, every Friday we will attempt to publish a PDF file of the
results to date on the website.

On the next page, I am distributing ballots to all voting members
electronically.

You may click here to start the process to cast your ballot.

Patrick Russell

Secretary

Zeta Alpha Alumni Chapter of Theta Chi
patrickrussell2906@gmail.com

Cell: 724-333-2844
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